
 

 

 

 Information about some of the things we will be learning in the  

week beginning 15th November 2021 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Year 2 

Weekly learning 

English  

This week we are innovating our own stoy. We have learnt the story of 

Cinderella and we are changing some of the details to make our own version.  

The children will be making their own choices about; Where the party will be? 

What piece of clothing is left behind? How do the characters meet in the end?  

For example, we could have a party on the farm and a character leaves behind a 

welly boot. The next day they go round the town to find who the boot fits to 

find their new best friend.  

Maths: 

This week we will continue to look at adding 2 two-digit 

numbers. It will be slightly trickier this week as we  

will cross tens when we add up the ones.  

We will be using the tens and ones equipment to make 

sure we really understand how to combine the tens and 

ones when we are adding.  

 

Subtracting - We will also be doing lots of counting backwards. Can you choose different 

starting numbers and see if your child can count back especially when they get to a multiple of 

ten. We will be using our fingers to count back for questions like     45 – 4 =    39 – 5 =  

 

 

 

RE: 

This week in RE we will be listening to some bible stories and discussing 

them with the children. They will then build on their knowledge of the 

stories through lots of different activities. Some of the stories we will be 

looking at is ‘Jesus feeds the 5000’ and Jesus heals the paralysed man’. 

Children will then enjoy doing activities, such as, making puppets and masks 

to help re-tell the story.  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PE 

This week we will continue working on our jumping skills. We will continue working on jumping from 2 

feet to 2 feet forwards, backwards, side to side and with a quarter turn in each direction. We will also 

begin to work on standing on a line and jumping from 2 feet to 1 foot and freezing on our landing. 

After practising our skills, we will be putting together a sequence of different jumps and performing 

them to others. 

Our PE days:  

2S Friday and Wednesday 

2J Friday and Tuesday 

Please come to school in PE clothes instead of uniform on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic – Road Safety Awareness  

This week we will be learning all about road safety and we will be doing lots of fun activities. We will 

be watching videos and hearing lots of information about how to stay safe when outside on the 

roads. We will use this information to make posters warning others of how they can also stay safe 

when crossing the road.  

 

 

 

 

Music 

In our music lessons, we are beginning to 

look at music for Christmas. We have been 

learning a song called Ho Ho Ho by Joanna 

Mangona, which includes both melodic 

singing and rapping, and have investigated 

its structure.  

Believe it or not we have also begun 

learning the songs for our Christmas show, 

which we will continue practising over the 

coming weeks. 

ICT 

This week we have set some activities for your 

child to access on purple mash all about road 

safety. These include some colouring pages and 

making posters.

 

 

 

 


